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This is not gonna help to protect our citizens anymore than measure 110 did to 

prevent drugs. I oppose this and legislators obviously our state extra funds to handle 

another lawsuit. More taxpayer money wasted. To restrict our 2nd amendment rights. 

Not gonna work. Start using common sense instead of depending on educated idiots 

for coming up with ways for people to lose their rights and politicians to spend more 

money on unreal expectations.  


